

Thursday 16th June

Weekly Newsletter

Sun cream and Sun Hats

As the weather gets warmer please ensure your child brings a sun hat to wear. This needs to be named. Please ensure sun cream is applied before school to protect children's skin.

Children can sometimes be outside for a number of hours. Children can bring cream in their bags to reapply—ensure their name is on this also.

Thank you for your support with this.



Diary Dates

Tuesday 21st June Wed 22nd & Thurs 23rd June

Thursday 30th June Monday 4th July

Tuesday 5th July

Tuesday 19th July

Thursday 21st July

Year 4 Trip to Liverpool

Year 6 Production @ 6.30pm Reception Trip to Imagine That

Key Stage 2 SPORTS DAY—1.30pm

Rec & Key Stage 1 SPORTS DAY—1.30pm

Year 6 Leavers Party 7-9pm Year 6 Leavers Assembly 6-7pm

Please ensure that your accounts are up to date. All payments for After School Club and Breakfast Club / School meals need to be cleared by the end of the term.

Thank you

Non-Uniform Day-Friday 24th June

On Friday 24th June children can wear their own clothes.

We are asking for donations to one of our class charities, you can choose which one you donate to. Donations are to be made on Pay 360 please—suggested donation of £1 per child.

Class Charities:

Reception Mountain Rescue

Year 1 Alder Hey Children's Hospital

Year 2 Chorley Hedgehog Hospital

Year 3 Urban Outreach

Year 4 Lancashire Wildlife Trust

Year 5 Derian House Hospice

Year 6 Bolton Hospice



Well-Being Message

This week, the well-being leads have focused on 'keep learning' as a way to support well-being. They have suggested:

- Try a new hobby or a skill as family, such as painting, juggling or bike riding.
- · Ask your child to teach you what they have learnt in school this week.
- · Read together this could be non-fiction where you learn something new
- · Learn a new language
- · Have a family quiz night

Post anything new you have learnt on Seesaw.



We have noticed lots of tired children in school. Sleep is so important. Tired children can't learn. Please endeavour to have a good bed time routine and ensure children are getting the sleep they require. Thank you for your support with this.

"Children are great imitators.
So give them something great to imitate."

Please DO NOT cut across the grass at pick up and drop off times. More and more parents are doing so and children are copying.

KS2 Snacks. A reminder that in KS2 children are allowed to bring in a 'healthy' snack. Please check what your child is bringing. It should not be high in sugar. Crisps and chocolate is not allowed.

Teddy Bear's Picnic in Reception ~ Friday 17th June

Please can Reception bring a teddy on Friday to join in with the Teddy Bear's Picnic they are having to support their learning in maths. Thank you.



A wonderful week in school

Year 6 gardened with their Reception Buddies. They worked together to fix the greenhouse.

Year 1 and Year 2 are enjoying music with Mrs Hudson this half term!



Our road safety ambassadors have

We held an assembly to discuss the importance of wearing a helmet when riding a bike.

launched a competition for children to design a helmet to keep themselves safe when riding a bike.



Year two were very excited to see all the donations that have been collected in school for their class charity, Chorley Hedgehog Rescue.

They have packed them all off and Mrs Grundy is going to deliver them! Thankyou to everyone who has contributed

